
 

 

Messages from the foreign countries to Tokyo Rally Celebrating the 105th Anniversary of 

the Russian October Revolution on November 5, 2022 

 

At the Tokyo Rally Celebrating the 105th Anniversary of the Russian October Revolution, 

we received the messages from the Embassy of the Republic of Cuba in Japan, the 

Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela in Japan, the Korea Labor Social 

Science Institute, the Communist Party of Greece, the World Federation of Trade Unions 

and International and Unification Section of the Central Office of General Association of 

Korean Residents. All of them were translated into Japanese, printed and delivered to 

all attendants of the Rally. Following are the three solidarity messages received in 

English. 
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